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The following information was provided by the Missouri Coalition of Community Behavioral 
Healthcare in response to questions posed by members of the Robert G. (Bob) Bethell Joint 
Committee on Home and Community Based Services and KanCare Oversight at the December 
15 Committee meeting during a presentation by Kimberly Nelson, SAMHSA. 

• Regarding the 38, 277 referrals to CCBHCs from law enforcement in Missouri, was this 
number the total number of referrals from 2017-2019? Also, please provide an age 
breakdown on the 38, 277 referrals from law enforcement in Missouri. 
 

Yes. Those are the total statewide referrals from 2017-2019. Most all of those referrals 
are adults, but when our data analyst gets back from vacation we can check with him 
and get a breakdown by age category. 

• Are the CCBHC quality measures on page 12 of your presentation tracked by person or 
is aggregated measures? 
 

Those measures are tracked in our population health tool in aggregate, and can be 
drilled down to an individual level for front line staff to be able to have the appropriate 
interventions to address and improve with their population. 

 

 

 


